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Dear Parents,  

As you know, at Whitemoor, we teach a topic based curriculum. After Easter, Class 2’s topic will be 

Cornwall. 

To launch this topic and really get the children excited about the term ahead, we would like all children 

in Class 2 to come to school wearing the Cornish colours (black, white and gold or tartan if you wish!) 

on the 23rd April. 

The whole class will be taking part in an immersive day, which will involve some cooking, art work and 

games. We will explore what the children already know about Cornwall and ask what they would like 

to find out about. 

Our key question that will run throughout the whole topic is ‘What makes Cornwall Special?’  

If you have anything that you feel that you could add to this topic, then please do let us know. We are 

always open to suggestions from parents.  

Thank you once again for all your patience and understanding over the last two terms. I hope you all 

have a fantastic Easter break. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs G Hooper 

Head of School 


